
 
 

An Equal Opportunity Employer  

Notice to Residents of: 

Walnut Ave & Leslie Ave 

                                       

Re:  Asphalt Drainage Corrections 

 

This notice is to inform you that road work will take place on your streets on Tuesday March 
26th, weather permitting. This work will include milling & re-paving of the intersection of 
Walnut Ave & Leslie Ave. Working hours will be approximately 7:00am – 4:00 p.m.  In the event 
of rain, work will be rescheduled, and residents will be re-notified. 

 

These operations will require all vehicles & personal property to be cleared from the roadway. 
Access to your driveway may be temporarily delayed at times during operations in your 
immediate area. Leslie Ave will be closed at the Walnut Ave intersection, but can be accessed 
from Cedar Ave. Traffic on Walnut Ave may experience short delays, but Walnut Ave will be 
open. Vehicle traffic should plan alternate routes if possible. The roads will be fully re-opened 
for traffic at the end of the workday. 

 

Prior to paving a “tack coat” will be applied and it is important that you do not drive or walk on 
it, as you can track it onto other surfaces. 

 

We regret any inconvenience that these operations may present and thank you in advance for 
your cooperation and patience.  If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate 
to contact our office at 856-456-2899. 

 

Date of Notice – March 21st, 2024. 

 


